
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 13, 2018 

SPECIAL MEETING 

ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 

 

A special meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on Wednesday, June 13, 2018, at 6:30 p.m. at the 

Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  Present were Authority Members Flynn, Boam, Filipkowski, Warring, Solicitor 

Weinschenk, and Engineer Mark Voyack. 

The purpose of the meeting is to act on the revised quote for the manhole replacement in the Klee Development and any other 

business that may come before the Authority. 

 

Voyack explained after the Special May Meeting the contractor discovered the manholes in question were a different size than  

 previously quoted.  The manholes are deeper than thought, the precast replacement is more expense and the work will take two 

days rather than one day.  Voyack reached out to several contractors and was able to get two quotes. 

  

 Adams Enterprises was verbal for $17245.00 and did not include the rent price for a trench box. 

 RLE provided a written quote for $15,700.00  

 

 A MOTION by Filipkowski was seconded by Warring to accept the revised quote from RLE Enterprises in the 

amount of $15,700 to replace two manholes in the Klee Development.  Motion carried. 

 

In other business, the Authority received a letter from DEP responding to the Authority’s request additional EDUs.  DEP 

wanted detailed information for flow meter readings, smoke test results and any repairs made to the system.  They requested a 

Corrective Action Plan be submitted within 90 days. 

 

Voyack will send provide the information requested by the 90 day deadline. 

  

ADJOURNMENT 

 A MOTION was made by Boam and seconded by Warring to adjourn the meeting at 6:55 p.m.           . 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
      Jean Warring, Secretary 

 


